
I cannot understand people who buy houses around airports.  Centennial Airport has 
been in the same place for years...is this the first time people have realized this?
 I am very much opposed to all recommendations to the FAA by Centennial Airport 
except perhaps the first one which is for BANNING THE NOISIEST AIRCRAFT.  WE WHO 
LIVE IN AURORA DO NOT NEED ANYMORE INPUT FROM CENTENNIAL OR THE FAA THAT WOULD 
FURTHER LOWER THE VALUE OF OUR HOMES, SOME OF US HAVE PUT A LOT OF MONEY AND LOVE 
INTO TRYING TO MAKE AURORA A DECENT PLACE TO LIVE.
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